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Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 9th March 2020!
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Diary Dates-  


Wednesday 11th March- All Day- Nursery and Reception trip to Museum of Science and Industry


Week Beginning 16th March Shakespeare Week in Key Stage 2


Monday 16th, 23rd & 30th March PM- Getting Ready for Nursery sessions September 2020 intake


Wednesday 18th March- All Day- Year 2 trip to Knowsley Safari Park


Thursday 19th March PM- Year 6 South America Experience


Friday 20th March- Friends of St Clements Buy a Gift Day for Mother’s Day


Tuesday 24th March 4pm Drama Club performance


Wednesday 25th March- Year 2 Science Plants Experience Day


Wednesday 25th March-PM- Year 4 at Singaround at Royal Exchange theatre


Thursday 26th March am- Year 5 to Big Sing at Bridgewater Hall


Friday 27th March- Nursery & Reception Transport Experience Day


Friday 27th March- Year 3 Weather Experience Day


Monday 30th March- Whole School Ethos Day


Tuesday 31st March & Wednesday 1st April- Parent/Carer Evenings


Thursday 2nd April- Year 4 Pyramids Experience Day


Thursday 2nd April 9.20am- Easter Church Service at St Clements church


Friday 3rd April 3.15pm- End of Spring term   

















This week’s Award Winners:


EPIC: Alex in Year 4 is this week’s EPIC award winner as he has been working hard, making the right choices and being a good friend. Well done Alex, good to see you doing well in school.











World Book Day- As part of World Book Day celebrations, we invited all the children and staff to dress up as an ‘idiom’. There were some great outfits that made us all think and develop our understanding of figurative language. The children also enjoyed a World Book day themed lunch of Sausage Wands, Harry Potter’s Wizard Whirl (meat, halal and vegetarian options) or Rat….atouille Pasta served with The Twits Twister Fries, Jack’s Magic Green Beans or Peter Rabbit’s Carrots followed by Paddington’s Sticky Toffee Pudding or James Giant Peach Melba. Thanks to Joanne and the kitchen staff for preparing this for the children. Many thanks to Mrs St Hill and Ms Younge for their organisation on the day.





Year 3- Chill Factore Trip- On Wednesday, Year 3 went off to the Chill Factore at the Trafford Centre to experience what it would be like in a very cold climate as part of their topic about the World Weather. They also had lots of fun on the rings and toboggans sliding down the slopes!!





Careers Week-This week has been National Careers Week. The children have been taking part and have had visits from a range of people involved in different jobs. On Tuesday, Mr Rodgers came in to talk about his role in accountancy. The children were fascinated to hear about his role and the range of companies he works with.


The main theme for our work on careers was ‘Thank you NHS’. This has been a great opportunity for children to find out lots of information on some of the 350 different types of jobs that can be found within the NHS. On Wednesday, Mrs Ward came in to talk about her role within the NHS and to give the children an insight into some of the different skills they might need should they wish to follow this path.


As part of this work, the children have got the opportunity to really say thank you to the NHS by taking part in a competition. This competition asks the children to produce either a piece of artwork, comic strip, poem, story that celebrates everything that is good about the NHS. Entries must be into school before half term to ensure they get sent off in time. Good luck! 








Years 4, 5 &6 Climbing Wall Day- Today, pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 got to experience what it is like to climb a mobile climbing wall as part of our provision to ensure our children got to experience lots of things. There were some very brave children and great problem solving and skill going on as they made their way up the wall.





Parent/Carer Evening Invitation Letter- This week, your child should have bought home a letter for you to arrange an appointment to meet with their teacher either on Tuesday 31st March or Wednesday 1st April after school. Please speak to your child’s teacher if you can’t make those dates and they will speak to you on the phone or arrange to meet you at another mutually convenient time.





The impact of Debt on our School Budget- On a weekly basis, I meet with our school business manager, Mrs Law, and send out letters to parent/carers who owe school money for unpaid dinner money or breakfast club. This week, the total is over £150.00. This is money that we could use to go towards the cost of 8 packs of exercise books, 4 boxes of class size pencils or half a morning of a speech therapist or educational psychologist’s time.


Working in our school for 14 years, I appreciate the situation that a lot of you are in, working hard for your families and because of this, we appreciate any money that parent/carers can afford to pay off their debt- no matter how small and no matter how long it takes.


Our school budget is intended to support children’s learning and we cannot use it to cover debt owed by the school. Please speak to us and work with us so we can resolve this together if you begin to find it difficult to pay or owe us money. 








